
 

 

Maths: As mathematicians we will focus on gaining a 

clear understanding of data, measure and whilst year 4 

focus on decimals and percentages, year 3 will have more 

opportunity to look at time and fractions. The Year 4s 

have been practicing their times tables ready for the 

assessment in the summer and the year 3s are becoming 

more adept at them too! 

English: As writers we will be 

developing our writing skills, looking 

at Myths and Legends and Persuasive 

writing and playscripts. Our work on 

Spelling, punctuation and grammar 

will continue and we will be 

undertaking more challenging 

comprehension papers. Reading and 

discussion about books and authors 

will be great fun, as we are slowly 

gathering more and more Free 

Readers in Badger Class.  

  

P.E. There will be a variety of sports 

this term, with additional mornings 

where the boys and girls have 

opportunities to play different sports. 

Swimming lessons are planned for the 

second half of the term. 

 

Creative Problem Solving will see the 

children working in teams, building 

logical problem-solving skills as well as 

developing communication and resilience.  

   
 

Science As scientists we will be spending half the term looking at Plants and the other 

half term studying Habitats. As usual this will include learning how to work scientifically 

including: planning investigations, drawing tables and discussing fair testing.  The 

Continuous Provision table will provide opportunities for each child to have time to 

explore each area in greater depth, including writing with a quill as the Tudor’s did, and 

looking at problem solving.   

 

Foundation Subjects 
As historians we will be looking at the 

history of our school and the important 

developments and changes that occurred 

both nationally and locally during the Tudor 

era.  We will  look at the Tudors and 

Elizabethans and how they ventured across 

the Atlantic  and all about the Spanish 

Armada   In D.T. we will be enhancing our 

allotment with bug hotels , notice boards 

and bird feeders,  as well as looking at 

basic Tudor weaving.  
In music we turn our hands to composing, 

using our poetry skills to write lyrics to go 

with our compositions.  
In I.C.T. we will continue with e safety 

and programming and using ICT to enhance 

our work across other curriculum areas.   
In P.S.H.C.E, we will look at changes and 

prepare for the move to our next year 

groups, which is slowly creeping nearer! 
R.E.  will give us an opportunity to look at 

both the Sikh and Muslim faiths, 
French lessons will continue to develop the 

children’s vocabulary and their ability to 

ask and respond to questions 
There will be the PGL trip for Year 4 

children! 
All of Badger class will be involved in 

developing and enhancing the school 

allotment as well as working closely with the 

Heritage Centre to help develop their 

mouse trail for children. 
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